
                                                                              

 

 

 
                                                                                                                                

          
  
  
   
  
  

  
                                                                                                                         
 
  
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
        

Academy Newsletter Friday 3rd November 2023 

Autumn Term 

Issue: 7 

 

Welcome back! I hope you had an enjoyable half term. 

We have returned to unfavourable weather, so please 

ensure your children wear their coats to school. If they are 

travelling to school in boots or wellies, please make sure 

they have a change of shoes to wear through the school 

day. 

We held our first open morning on Wednesday. The Year 6 

pupils did a fantastic job of showing our potential new 

parents around the school. Our next open morning is on 

Wednesday 8th November at 9:00am, so if you know of 

anyone looking for a school place next year please let them 

know. 

This week we held our interfaith week, where the children 

have been learning about other faiths. As I type, the 

children are visiting other classes to share their learning. 

I hope the weather improves for any of you visiting 

fireworks display this weekend.  
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Leila – Nursery 

Miriam – Nursery 

Gerard-Yves - Reception 

Cameron – Year 1 

Ropafadzo – Year 1 

Jayden – Year 2 

Matthew – Year 3 

Poppy – Year 4 

Ollie – Year 4 

Maddison – Year 5 

Noah – Year 5 

Kelsey – Year 6 

Chiedza – Year 6 

Annabel – Year 6 

 

 

 

  

Attendance 
EYFS 96.3 

Year 1 97.1 

Year 2 94.7 

Year 3 97.7 

Year 4 93.8 

Year 5 87.3 

Year 6 97.3 

Whole School 94.4 

 
The winning class this week was Year 3 gaining 2 

stars in the space race for having the highest 

attendance. Year 1 and Year 6 gained 1 Star for 

achieving over 97%. 

 

VIRTUES AWARD – VIRTUES TO LIVE BY 

 

 

 

“Then you will call on me and come and pray to me,  

and I will listen to you.” Jeremiah, 29:12 

EYFS Ekua 

Year 1 Seth 

Year 2 Ashanti 

Year 3 Evie 

Year 4 Tinashe 

Year 5 Zara 

Year 6 Soleil 

 

 

Nursery Star of the Week 

Bonnie 
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Price List 

Poppies £1 

Snap Band £2.00 

Wrist Band £1.00 

Reflective Keyring 50p 

Zip/Button Tag 50p 

Pre-Loved Christmas Jumpers for Sale 

The PTA will be selling pre-loved Christmas jumpers next Friday alongside tuck shop, in anticipation of Christmas 

jumper day and the Christmas fair in December. Most items will be priced around £2.  Cash would be appreciated, but a 

card reader will be available. 

This said, any late donations will also be welcome - just drop them in the red wheelie bin outside the office or hand 

direct to PTA Chair John Powell. 

 

 

 

 

 

Poppies 

Our Poppies and accessories are now on sale 

from the Academy office. Next week Year 6 

will be selling them in the classrooms as well. 

Please make sure your children have the correct 

money as we are unable to give change. 

 

Firework Safety 

Despite annual safety warnings, firework celebrations still end in painful injuries for too many people, including very 

young children. Yet fireworks can be great fun for families, not just around November 5 (Bonfire Night/Guy Fawkes 

Night), but also Diwali, New Year’s Eve and Chinese New Year. 

Only adults should deal with setting up firework displays, the lighting of fireworks and the safe disposal of fireworks 

once they have been used (and remember, alcohol and fireworks don't mix!). Children and young people should be 

supervised and watch and enjoy fireworks at a safe distance. 

For more information on keeping safe around fireworks and bonfires please click here. 

 

 

https://www.rospa.com/policy/home-safety/advice/fireworks-safety
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Early Years Foundation Stage Admissions 

If you are interested in your child attending St Peter and St Paul we have one more open morning on Wednesday 8th 
November 2023. This begin at 9:00am. Please click here to book yourself in. 

If you are unable to make these dates please contact the Academy Office, 01689 828208, for information and to 
make an alternative appointment to visit us. 

Online applications for Bromley residents for places in September 2024, are available 
at http://www.eadmissions.org.uk/. 

Applications can be made from 1 September 2023. 

The closing date for applications for places in September 2023 is Monday 15 January 2024. 

National offer day - Tuesday 16 April 2024. 

Children will be admitted to our Reception Class in line with our Admissions Policy. Up to 30 pupils are admitted each 
year via the London Borough of Bromley Co-ordinated Admissions Process. This process ensures that all children have 

equal and fair access to a school place without reference to ability, aptitude, or additional educational need (including 
SEND). 

A Supplementary Information Form should be completed and returned to the Academy with the appropriate 
documentation at the same time an application is made to Bromley. 

 

 

 

 
Stars 

 
Do you need childcare before or after school? 

 
Why not try out our wraparound care – STARS 

 
Stars is run by school staff so the children will already know the adults looking after them. We have 3 

sessions that can be booked: 
 

 Breakfast – children can be dropped off from 7:30am and have breakfast before school starts 
 

 Twilight – children can stay up to 4:30pm and will be offered a small snack up until this time 
 

 Evening – children can stay up until 5:45pm and will be provided with tea 
 

We offer different activities each day including a range of sports, movie evenings, Just Dance, arts and 

crafts, Lego and construction, board games plus more! We accept Nursery children too! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.gle/wKmsckSWJ8rYNpHL7
http://www.eadmissions.org.uk/
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Have you seen our new menu that is running from October 2023 to March 2024? The children and adults 

have been commenting on how much they are enjoying the new food. 

If your child is not a school dinner, why not let them have a try? ALL children now receive a free school 

meal. So why not save yourself time and money by using this free service. Your child does not need to be a 

school dinner every day, so no need to book for full weeks. 

Take a look at our menu below.  
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Autumn Term 
 

Amendments are highlighted and Cancellations are in red. 
Please note the lists of dates below are subject to change and we encourage you to look each week for any changes.  

 

Monday 6th November 2023 Year 1 Orpington Library Visit 

Wednesday 8th November 2023 Open Day – Prospective Parents 

Thursday 9th November 2023 Remembrance Assembly – Pupil Only Event 

Monday 13th November 2023 Anti- Bullying Week – Wear odd socks (more information to follow) 

Monday 13th November 2023 Special Menu - Kindness Day  

Wednesday 15th November 2023 Flu Vaccination Closing Date 

Wednesday 15th November 2023 Year 5 and 6 Basketball Competition 

Thursday 16th November 2023 Year 5 Our Lady of the Crays 

Friday 17th November 2023 Children in Need (more information to follow) 

Saturday 18th November 2023 Year 5 and 6 Cross Country – Crystal Palace 

Monday 20th November 2023 Year 6 Horniman Museum 

Tuesday 21st November 2023 Flu Vaccinations in school today 

Friday 1st December 2023 Advent Mass (TBC) 

Monday 4th December 2023 Enterprise Week 

Tuesday 5th December 2023 Year 4 Metro Bank Visit 

Thursday 7th December 2023 Year 5 Metro Bank Visit 

Friday 8th December 2023 Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 8th December 2023 Enterprise Sale and Christmas Fair 

Tuesday 12th December 2023 KS2 (Year 5 and 6) Nativity – Parents/Carers welcome 9:30am 

Wednesday 13th December 2023 Christmas Dinner  (more information to follow) 

Thursday 14th December 2023 KS1 Nativity - Parents/Carers welcome 9:30am 

Friday 15th December 2023 Year 3 and Year 4 Caroling Event - Parents/Carers welcome 3:00pm 

Monday 18th December 2023 Class Christmas Parties 

Tuesday 19th December 2023 EYFS Nativity - Parents/Carers welcome 

Tuesday 19th December 2023 Finish at 2pm 
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Interfaith Week 

 


